
 
 

21 February 2018 

 

Please be advised that to facilitate forthcoming Parental Consultations for Year 10 and Year 12 

School will close at 3pm on Wednesday 28th February and Tuesday 6th March. Consultations for the 

respective year groups will commence at 3.30pm. 

 

 

W E Thompson 

Headmaster 

 

 


